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Please fund the Frog Ferry! 

 

We live along the interstate corridor in North Portland, witnessing and impacted by 

traffic making its way between Vancouver and Portland. 

Adding a clean sustainable alternative to driving this stretch of roadway, especially 

during the upcoming bridge construction is imperative. 

FUND the FROG FERRY. 

Thank you. 

John 


